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19 July 2016 
 
Congratulatory message to Olympic Team South Africa especially 
representatives from Limpopo 
 
Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha wishes to congratulate team South Africa that is representing 
South Africa at the Olympic games in Rio. 
 
The Premier specifically wishes to congratulate those members who are specifically from Limpopo, 
and these include; Caster �Cobra� Semenya, Thabiso Kutumela, and  Eric �Tower� Mathoho,  
 
The three, although competing in different categories, for example, Semenya ( Athletics), Kutumela 
and Mathoho on soccer. 
 
� We are proud of them, and they must remember, they carry the hopes and aspirations of not only 
South Africa, but Limpopo people. We are proud of them, and I have no doubt that they will show 
their prowess beyond doubt�, says Mathabatha. 
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